

**Knights News and Notes:** 

5th Sunday Breakfast supporting One Stop Community Christmas - Sunday October 29th from 8:00 to 10:30. Free will donation. Serving pancakes, eggs and sausage. Hope to see you there!

Bingo will be on Thursday, October 26 from 6:30-8:30 PM in the KC Hall. PLEASE NOTE: This will be the last Bingo of the season. Watch for details regarding resuming in 2024. Thanks for your support!

Our recent blood drive was a huge success collecting 17 units which enables Impact Life to save up to 51 lives! We also had 1 first time donor which is incredible. Thank you again for all you do for this truly lifesaving mission!

To all Knights and Widows - if you are not receiving our email communications, please contact Duane Deters at ddeters2012@gmail.com or 217-254-8851 with your current e-mail address so we can add you to the list.

Our next KC meeting will be Monday, October 23rd at 7:00 PM in the KC Hall.

